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Shag Rag                  Burlington Shag Club 

     Incorporated 1985 
  www.burlingtonshagclub.com 
    
     February 2006 
                                 
    President                                                                      From the Prez, 
Ronnie Gregory              
    585-1118                     
                              The New Year has arrived and your         

Vice-President      new officers and committees can’t wait to get started.     
     Rick Wolfe          The enthusiasm from all of us and all of you, will make   
    222-1363    it fun for all in the coming year.  It shows on Friday 

nights at Master’s when people are coming out, 
dancing and having fun. 

    Secretary       The Meals On Wheels is fastly approaching on     
Evelyn Turner   February 18, 2006 and I hope you have made your 

584-3451 plans.  See Mary about tickets.  Don’t forget on      
February 10th, we will be shagging at the Mall from  

Treasurer               6:30pm to 8:00 pm for Meals on Wheels.  Thanks to 
Mary Gregory       Gerry Holland for offering his time to play at this 
585-1118                 event  at the Mall.  I hope you all are planning to                                   

        attend and support this event. It is such a worthy cause. 
Newsletter Editor      Don’t forget it’s time to r-up your BSC membership  
   Sheila Walker       and get your SOS cards.  Kent and his committee are                     

227-8029              putting together our Re-up Party in February. See the    
                                  front page of our website for time, place and date. 
    Webmaster      Mary and I went to Mid-Winter and had a ball.  The   
Mary Gregory   first ACSC meeting was held and we will print the   

585-1118   minutes in the next newsletter.  The Winter Workshop 
in Columbia,  SC is fastly approaching, so please make                  
your plans to attend.  You can get the flyer and 
registration form in this newsletter.   

    There are a lot of events coming up in the near 
future, so please visit the website and newsletter to 
stay informed on all the things happening in the shag 
world.  Your support for the club and its activities           

 
 

Membership Renewal Information 
It’s that time again! 

 

Renewals should be given to Evelyn Turner or to the Membership 
Committee or mailed to the Burlington Shag Club, PO Box 1174, 
Burlington, NC 27216.  The cost of the BSC Card is still only 
$15.00.  You can also order your 2006 SOS Card at the same time for 
only $30.00. 
 

Also, please use either the membership form in this newsletter of 
print the membership form from the website, 
(www.burlingtonshagclub.com).  We need to update our roster with 
correct information and if you will complete all applicable 
information and send it in, it will be much easier and greatly 
appreciated.  We would also like for all of the Hall of Fame Members 
and Past Presidents to complete a form and submit it as well.  Even 
though they have a lifetime membership with no renewal charges, 
this will insure that the needed information is up to date. 
 

Thank you, 
Membership Committee 
_______________________________________________________ 
 
   S.O.S. Membership Application 
    Please Print 
Memberships are for the Calendar Year. 
 

Name(s):_________________________Male:___Female__ 
 
Street  Address:___________________________________ 
 
City,____________________________Sate,________  
 
Zip:__________________Email Address:__________ 
Phone:___________ 
 
Were you an SOS member in 2005? Yes:___No:___ 
 

In order to receive your SOS membership card for $30, you 
must be a member of the shag club.  Please complete the 
above form and turn it in with your check (payable to 
BSC). 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to advertise with us, there is 
space available.  Contact the newsletter editor, 
or one of the club officers and we will be 
happy to set up whichever type of advertising 
you prefer. 
 
Newsletter Editor:   
Sheila Walker 336-227-8029 
 
President: 
Ronnie Gregory 
336-585-1118 
 
Vice-President: 
Rick Wolfe 
336-222-1363 
 
Secretary: 
Evelyn Turner 
336-584-3451 
 
Treasurer & Webmaster: 
Mary Gregory 
336-585-1118 

 

 
 
 
make it worthwhile.  All the activities are there for you to enjoy and be 
a part of.  Be prepared to share your ideas and help, when asked.  We 
all have a lot to be thankful for and we are all proud of what our club 
has accomplished.  I hope you enter the New Year with a lot of 
anticipation, because we all want the music and the dance to continue 
forever. 
I will promise to do my best to support the club and you as members, 
throughout the year.  I am proud to be a member of the Burlington 
Shag Club and I am very proud that I can call all of you my friends. 

 
Keep on shagging and love what you do. 
 

Ronnie Gregory 
windmill@triad.rr.com 
 
 

2006 Committee Chairs 
 

DJ………………………………………………Kim Caldwell 
Entertainment………………………………...Brenda Smith 
Golf Tournament………………………….Chuck Upchurch    
                                                                          & Clint Sharpe 
Hall of Fame………………………………...Judy Satterfield 
Membership………………………………….Kent Bradsher 
Newsletter…………………………………….Sheila Walker 
Nomination……………………………………....Bob Maccia 
Sunshine/Remembrance...……………….....Carol Pettigrew 
Telephone…………………………………….…Butch Dowd 

        

                   January 20, 2006 Treasury Report   
Balance on 12/31/05 = $5297.25   
        
Income   Expenses   
    DJs $200.00 
    Supplies, Postage, Misc. $77.39 
    Sunshine $8.12 
    ACSC Dues $50.00 
    Workshop $200.00 
Total Income = $0.00 Total Expenses = $535.51 
        
                             Balance on 12/20/2006 = $4,761.74 
 

                                  The Dance and DJ Team of  
                                    Hugh and Sheila Walker 
                                                Of 
                              Crystal Dance and Sound 
   Specializing in: 

 Shag – American Ballroom and Rhythm    
International Ballroom and Latin – Line Dance 

 

 
DJ Services available for all types of functions 

 

Home: 336-227-8029        Mobile: 336-516-0135 



 
 
Business Meeting Minutes      Date: January 20, 2006 
Minutes submitted by Evelyn Turner 

Attendees:   
Sheila Walker        Louise Flanigan Peg Hansen Evelyn Turner 
Fred Hallaman Jackie Hallaman Brenda Smith Kent Bradsher 
Baxter Sellars Judy Smith Denise Upchurch Chuck Upchurch 
Carol Pettigrew Steve Pettigrew Angie Sharpe Clint Sharpe 
Pam McHone Steve McHone Judy Lindley Charles Lindley 
Ray Jolly Butch Dowd Pam Hord Susan McKinney 
Roy Childress Peggy Childress David Satterfield Judy Satterfield 
David Tuttle Polly Tuttle Rick Wolfe Ron Jefferies 
Mary Ann Lynch Jimmy Lynch Mary Gregory Ronnie Gregory 
Lynda Justice Jesse Justice Gerry Holland Carolyn Moore 
Chip Caldwell 
 

1.  Ronnie opened the meeting at 8:00 p.m.  Recognized new member Susan 
McKinney who was at the meeting.   
2.  Secretary's Report - Currently 209 members, of those 73 are new or re-up.  
Club memberships need to be renewed as soon as possible.  SOS cards can be 
purchased through the club for $30 through the February business meeting.  Cards 
and money must be turned in to Mary the next week so she can mail them back to 
SOS headquarters.  Please see Evelyn Turner or Mary Gregory for either card.  
After the deadline, SOS cards can still be purchased for $30 through the club, but 
this will be on a special order basis as we will not have cards on hand and will have 
to order them.   
3.  Treasurer's Report - Currently $4,761.74.  Report was handed out to members.  
4.  Ronnie recognized Sheila Walker for last year's work as President and 
presented her with the Past President's pen from ACSC.  Sheila thanked everyone 
for their help during the year. 
5.  Ronnie introduced the new officers and committee chair people for 2006:  Vice-
President, Rick Wolfe; Secretary, Evelyn Turner; and Treasurer, Mary Gregory.  
Committee heads are: 
Entertainment - Brenda Smith       DJ - Kim Caldwell 
Newsletter - Sheila Walker             Hall Of Fame - Judy Satterfield 
Telephone - Butch Dowd                Membership - Kent Bradsher 
50/50 - Steve McHone                     Float - Baxter Sellers, Brenda Smith 
Fun Monday - Joan Kimbro          Golf - Chuck Upchurch, Clint Sharpe 
Sunshine - Carol Pettigrew            Nominations - Bob Maccia 
By Laws - Sheila Walker 
 

6.  By Laws Report - Sheila will set up a meeting to be held soon and needs all 
committee members to attend.  This should be the last meeting before presenting 
ideas to the general membership. 
7.  ACSC Summer Workshop - Mary passed out flyers and briefly went over items.  
Noted on back of flyer are free pours hosted by Steppin' Out Shag Club of Eden, 
and the Winston Salem Shag Club, along with those hosted by our own club.    

Pg. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

                 
 
 
As you all know, the cost to mail a letter is increasing by two cents in the 
next few days.  This will mean that it will affect our club’s budget for 
mailing out the newsletter.  There is a way that this increase in cost can be 
off set, but we need your help.  Below you will see the price list for 
advertising in our newsletter and/or on the website.  If you have a business 
or know someone who has a business, please ask them to advertise in our 
newsletter and/or on our website.  It will increase their business as well as 
help your club. 
 
To advertise in both areas the price list is as follows: 
  
       Size    One-half year  Full Year 
 
Business Card    $50.00   $90.00 
One Quarter of Page  $75.00   $130.00 
One Half Page   $130.00   $200.00 
 
 
To advertise in one or the other areas the price list is as follows: 
 
        Size    One-half Year  Full Year 
 
Business Card    $35.00   $60.00 
One Quarter of Page  $50.00   $95.00 
One Half Page   $85.00   $130.00 
 
If you sell or buy an advertisement, please forward it to Mary Gregory as soon as 
possible.  Mary will place it on the website and forward it to the editor of the 
newsletter for printing.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Ronnie encouraged all members to make plans to attend.  He also 
asked for volunteers for committees.  The committee chair people 
are: 
Decorations - Carol Oliver Door Duty - Kent Bradsher, Butch Dowd 
Midnight Snacks - Rick & Donna Campbell Pool Party - Brenda 
Smith Photography - Denise Upchurch Social - Rick & Debbie 
Wolfe Set Up and Clean Up - Chuck Upchurch 50/50 & Raffle - 
Steve McHone 
8.  Bus (or van) Trips - Denise will be in charge.  See her if you are 
interested in riding a bus or van to neighboring parties.  
9.  Shag license plates - Ronnie has information.  Now over half way 
to goal to have them made.  
10.  ACSC Meeting at Mid-Winter - Your 2006 SOS card will not be 
good for 2007 Mid-Winter.  You must purchase your 2007 SOS card 
to get in the clubs at the beach for 2007 Mid-Winter.  Cards will be 
available to local shag clubs at the end of the year. 
11.  Website - Mary has added icons for "New Members" and 
"Birthday List".  If you have any other suggestions, please contact 
Mary.   
12.  Newsletter - Sheila changed format.  Let her know of your 
comments.  Angie Sharpe suggested larger fonts and everyone 
agreed to that.   Working on getting advertisements to help offset 
costs.  Rates are in the newsletter.  If you want to advertise, please 
let Sheila or one of the officers know.  If you know the answer to the 
puzzle, please email Sheila.  She wants to mail the newsletters by the 
3rd or 5th of each month.  Deadline for February is January24th.   
13.  Meals On Wheels Benefit - Mary has tickets.  Ronnie 
encouraged members to take some to sell.  We will dance at the mall 
on Friday, February 10th, 6:30-8:00 p.m.  All members are asked to 
come and participate and promote our dance and the benefit.  Gerry 
Holland will dj at the mall and said he would be playing some of the 
classic "beach" music so spectators would be familiar with these.   
14. "Area" Party in June.  Brenda noted that this is usually held 
the 2nd Saturday.  She checked with the Moose Lodge and they 
have that date open.  There have been lots of good comments about 
last year's party there.  There would be a $300 charge and we can 
bring food and our own beverages.  Can get beer and set-ups at the 
Moose.  There were no other suggestions of places, so a motion was 
made, seconded, and passed.  The "Area" party will be at the Moose 
Lodge on June 10th.  Will need volunteers.  Brenda asked for  
 

 
 
 



 
 
allocation of $1,500 for expenses.  Vote passed.  
15.  Christmas Party - Brenda asked about dates of December 9th or 
16th and a place.  Checked out Occasions - they would charge $300 per 
hour, and we would have to purchase their food and beverages.  Also 
checked the Moose Lodge - charges would be same as for Area party.  
Moose Lodge is not available on the 9th, but is on the 16th.  Motion 
made, seconded, and passed to have the Christmas Party on December 
16th.  Place to be decided later.  Suggestion was made that we may want 
to run a shuttle to a local hotel, but that will be discussed at a later 
meeting. 
16.  Float for SOS Parade - Baxter asked if wanted to participate this 
year.  Members voted to be in the parade again this year.  Baxter asked 
for $700 from the club for expenses, but will try to get sponsors also.  
Vote passed.   
17.  On a related note to the parade, Judy Lindley suggested we 
participate in the Burlington and/or Graham Christmas parade.  She 
was asked to gather information for discussion at a future meeting.  
18.  Re-Up Party - Kent checked out three places - Bogey's, 3-Thirty-3, 
and Ramada.  Of those, Bogey's will give the best prices on drinks and 
food and we can bring desserts if want to.  Motion made to have the re-
up party at Bogey's, seconded, and passed.  The date is Saturday, 
February 4th, 8:00 p.m. until.  We will have a DJ there to be announced 
later.  Kent asked for $900 from the club for expenses.  Vote passed.  Re-
Up committee consists of Peggy Childress, Pam McHone, Pam Hord, 
David & Polly Tuttle, and Baxter Sellars.  Because of short notice, the 
telephone committee will contact members.  The party will be a sports 
theme.  
19.  Steppin' Out Shag Club's Area party will be March 11th.  More 
information will be available at later date.  Will try to get a bus trip 
scheduled.  See Denise if you are interested.  
20.  Ways & Means - Rick Wolfe has tickets for beach buddy raffle at 
the Meals On Wheels benefit.  They are $5.00 each and profits from this 
will go to our shag club.  He asked each member to buy at least one 
ticket.  He is also working on other ways to make money for the club.   
21.  Bowling Tournament - Denise Upchurch & Jesse Justice.  Set for 
Saturday night, March 18th, time to be advised.  Set up as 3 games for 
$10.00 and then a roll-off for the championship.  Please let Denise or 
Jesse know by March 11th if you want to participate in this fun event.  
Denise asked for $200 from the club for prize money.  Vote passed.  
There will be a DJ in the lounge at the bowling alley after the 
tournament.   
22.  Raffle items for Meals On Wheels benefit - Angie is committee head  
for this and needs items.  If you can help, please contact Angie.  
23. Next meeting - February 17th.   

 
 
 

 
 

Meals on Wheels Sponsor Levels 
• $3000+ Premier  –  Special logo and company information highlighted 

in the program, 24 dinner dance tickets, reserves three tables and 
one Deluxe Suite rental that night.  *Special rules apply.* 

• $1100+ Platinum – Donor name listed as sponsor, 16 dinner dance 
tickets and reserves two tables.  Reserves you, your friends, co-
workers, or business associates one of the best seats in the house by 
reserving your space now. 

• $600+ Diamond – Donor name will be listed as an event sponsor and 
will receive eight dinner dance tickets and reserves one table. 

• $200 - $499 Gold – Donor name will be listed as a sponsor and will 
receive two dinner dance tickets. 

• $100 - $199 Silver – Donor name will be noted as a sponsor and 
receive two dance tickets. 

• $50 - $99 Bronze – Donor name will be acknowledged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meals on wheels tickets are available now! 
 

Please contact Ronnie at 585-1118 to pick up tickets to help in 
the sells or to purchase your own tickets. 

Steppin’Out  Shag Club will host Their 
Annual “Meet The Area Shag Club 
Party on Saturday, March 11, 2006.  
Please make plans to attend. 

 
 
 

Your membership runs out at the end of this 
month if you have not renewed.  So, if you 

haven’t, get with it!!!  Send that renewal on in 
so you can continue to receive the monthly 

newsletter and keep up with what is going on. 
 



 
 

 
Word Search Puzzle 

 
Try your luck in finding words that are related to what we love to do best.  
Search for words forwards, backwards, up, down or diagonal.  Good luck. 
 

 
 

ACSC ARCADE BAND  BEACH 
BEER CARD  COOK OUT CAREFREE TIMES 
DJ  DUCKS  FALL  CAROLINA SHAG 
MID WINTER   MUSIC OCEAN  FAT HAROLDS 
PARADE POOL  SAND  SHAG RAG 
SHOES SHOOTER SOS  SUGAR FOOT 
SPRING WINE  WORKSHOP 

   
 

C A R E F R E E T I M E S
T R C O O K O U T A U O P
O C E A N S O P R M S C R
S A J R E T N I W D I M I 
P D U C K S S B L T C A N
O E R P B E A O D A P E G
H C E F O D R N R R E E B
S R C H B A N D D T I D B
K M S S H A G R A G D A E
R W C T S H O O T E R R A
O G A H S A N I L O R A C
W F A L L P N J L O O P H
S U G A R F O O T W I N E

 
    
If you have any type of puzzles, word search, picture hunts, riddles or any 
other type of fun activities that you would like to see in your newsletter, 
please let the editor or one of the officers know and we will try our best to 
have it available for everyone to enjoy. 
 
                        

 
 

 

 
 

              

                  February 17, 2006 
                         8:00 PM  
                      Ramada Inn 
 

If you have any issues or concerns to be discussed, please bring them to the 
business meeting to be presented.  With the help of your fellow members all 
issues and concerns can be resolved. 
 
                                                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beach Buddy Raffle 
If you have not gotten you ticket for your chance to win the 

Beach Buddy, you may contact Rick Wolfe to purchase 
tickets or to pick up a package of tickets to assist in selling.  
The goal is to sell all tickets before Meals on Wheels so no 
one will be tied down manning that booth.  Please help by 

getting your tickets today. 

Shagging at the Burlington Square Mall, Burlington 

           For Meals On Wheels 
On February 10, 2006 

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
 

Bring your shagging shoes and dance!!! 



 
 
 
 

          
 
 
 
Well the first issue of the Shag Rag is out and so far everyone seems to 
like the new format.  I have been ask to look at making the print a little 
larger and I did make some adjustments.  Please let me know if you 
need it larger.  If you do have comments concerning the newsletter, be 
it positive or negative, please call me, email me, or come to me at the 
club and I will do my best to make whatever changes necessary to 
make this newsletter the best that it can be.  As you will see, we now 
have some advertisers and with a little luck we will have more.  Please 
utilize these businesses when you may need their assistance.  They are 
part of your Shag Family. 
 
If you do not receive a newsletter, please call me and leave a message 
at 227-8029, or email me at walkshei@armc.com , and I will send you 
one as soon as possible.  I can only send letters to the addresses 
provided to me, so if your address is not correct it is your 
responsibility to get the corrections to the club secretary and she will 
forward them to me.  This will insure that you do receive your 
newsletter as well as helping to keep the club records up to date and 
correct.  We need everyone’s help in doing this.  Please do not leave it 
up to the officers and committee chairs alone, remember, we are a team 
and it takes team effort to make things happen. 
   
Sheila Walker, Editor 

                    

 
 
 
 
 

 

       Sunshine News! 
 

• Tammy Allen has been sick. 
• Dave Robinson is recovering from chemotherapy and radiation 

therapy.  
• Mary Ann Lynch had surgery on January 28th.  

Please keep all of these dear friends and their families in your thoughts and 
prayers during their time of sickness and or grief.  We look forward to seeing you 
guys back at the club and doing what you do best…Shagging with your friends. 
 
For anyone needing to report someone’s name to the Sunshine committee 
for any reason, please contact Carol Pettigrew-committee chair, and Mary 
Gregory-web master.   
 
To reach Carol Pettigrew--- 
Phone…….449-6903  
E-mail… carol.pettigrew@alamance.cc.nc.us 
Address: Carol Pettigrew 
Adminstrative Assistant 
Alamance Community College 
Graham, NC 27253 
Office phone: 336-506-4149 
Fax Number: 336-506-4342  
 
 
Carol has asked that if you know of anyone who needs to be placed on the 
sunshine list, to please let her know.  Do not assume that someone you told 
in the club will forward the information to her.  All ways to get in touch with 
Carol Pettigrew is listed above.  You may always go to the web site and click 
on her email address and type in your addition.  If we all work together, no 
one should be left out or forgotten. 

 
To Reach Mary Gregory… 
Go to the web site and you may email her of call her at 336-538-1118.  She 
will also need the same information you give to Carol so she can update the 
website.  Again, do not assume that the information will be passed on.  We 
all need to do our part.  

 



 
 
 
 

                                  
  

 
 February   March 
2/2 Jim Webster  3/3 Jonnie Ellington 
2/4 Mike Gumula  3/4 Ann Bare 
2/4 Pat Gumula  3/7         Ron Russ 
2/4 Rick Wolfe  3/11    Cookie Fogleman  
2/6 Dawn Layman  3/11   Steven Pettigrew 
2/6 Karen Overman  3/11  David Satterfield 
2/8 Bob White  3/13  Kim Cauldwell 
2/10 Randel Wilder  3/15  Ray Jolly 
2/11 Laura Bostic  3/16  Okie Fogleman 
2/11 Ron Wilkerson  3/20   Peg Hansen 
2/12 Kent Bradsher  3/21  Mary Gregory 
2/15 Frankie Johnson  3/28  Fran Bonkowski 
2/16 Ronald Jefferies  3/30  Carl Hansen 
2/17 Susan Huey  3/31  Larry Hursey 
2/19 David Oakley #2   
2/21 Sharon Cooper 
2/22 Sandra Moore 
2/23 Jim West 
2/24 Dwight Barnett 
2/25 Alan Brantley 
2/25 Betsy Rich 
 
 
 
 

Current Membership    !!!!         
    209      
                
   

 
                          
 
 

 
 

PUZZLE PAGE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Larry Jordan, Gail Jordan, and Brenda Smith 
 
Did you guess them right??? 
 

        
WHO 
ARE 
WE??? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Go to www.burlingtonshagclub.com and email us  
with your answer.  In the subject line, type in 

    “Mystery People” 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                        
 
March 11, 2006 
Steppin’ Out Shag Club is hosting their: Meet the Area Shag Club 
Party” in Eden, NC… Details to follow…. 
 
March 17, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birthday Night” at 
Master’s in the Ramada Inn 8:00pm – 1:00am   DJ – TBA 
 
March 18, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Bowling Night” at the Country Club Lanes 
on S. Church Street from 7:00 pm until… Party and dancing 
afterwards in the Bar…cash prizes, fellowship, and lots of fun!… 
 
March 24, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 
9:00pm – 1:00am.  DJ – TBA 
 
March 31, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 
9:00pm – 1:00am.  DJ – Chuck Clodfelter 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Betty Honeycutt  Aileen Tye 

Don & Susan McKinney 
Michael Hutcherson  Patti McCulock 

Phyllis Godwin 
Ken Hovatter   Martha Schofner 
 
 

From all of your new Shag Family we wish to 
welcome you to the best Shag Club around. 

 



 
                   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

February 3, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 9:00pm – 
1:00am.  DJ – Brent “Showtime” Lloyd 
 

February 4, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Re-Up Party” at Bogey’s 8:00 PM until… Come 
dresses in your favorite Sports attire!!!  DJs are “Shagdaddy” Roy 
Childress and David “Loose Shoes” Tuttle. 
 

February 10, 2006 
Shaggin’ at the “Burlington Square Mall” for Meals on Wheels.  Center 
Stage 6:30pm – 8:00pm. Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s 
in Ramada Inn 9:00pm – 1:00am.  DJ – Gerry “Strawhat” Holland 
 

February 10, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 9:00pm – 
1:00am.  DJ – Norman Mills 
 

February 17, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birthday Night” at 
Master’s in the Ramada Inn 8:00pm – 1:00am   DJ – Jim Waye 
 

February 18, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club Presents the 13th Annual Benefit for Alamance 
County Meals on Wheels, located at the Ramada Inn Convention Center.   
 

February 24, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 9:00pm – 
1:00am.  DJ – TBA 
 

February 24 – 26, 2006 
ACSC/SOS Winter Workshop in Columbia, SC 
 

March 3, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn  a 
9:00pm – 1:00am.  DJ – Hugh “The Dancin’ Man” Walker 
 

March 3 – 5, 2006 
DJ Thrown down at N. Myrtle Beach, SC 
 

March 3 – 5, 2006 
DJ Throwndown at N. Myrtle Beach, SC 

 

March 10, 2006 
Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night” at Master’s in Ramada Inn 9:00pm – 
1:00am.  DJ – TBA 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



  
 
 
 

 
 


